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Cork University Hospital,
Wilton,

Cork.

Ireland.

Telephone: 021 — 4922473
Fax: 021 — 4342690
Date: 9" February 2022

PQ-5107/22

Deputy Thomas Gould
Dail Eireann

Leinster House
Kildare Street

Dublin 2

“To ask the Minister for Health the amount Cork University Hospital has paid to patients
for preventable incidents in the past three years in tabular form”

Dear Deputy Gould

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the
above Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. I
have examined the matter and the following outlines the position.

It would be more appropriate for the State Claims Agency to furnish this information to you.

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,
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Dr. Gerard O‘Cadlaghan d
fficer

Interim Chief Executive




